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CC: 
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Christina .. 

Fred Jackson [fljackson@cityofinglewood.org] 
10/8/2018 5:56:14 PM 
Christina Erwin [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Addie Farrell 
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Add i e Fa rre] 
Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Christopher E. Jackson [cejackson@cityofinglewood.org] 
Los Angeles County Fire Department - IBEC Services 

Today I left a voice message and an email for Alexandra Cuadra with LA County Fire Department - Forestry Division as 
well as a voice message with Fire Chief Stillwagon with l.A County Fire Department to obtain their responses regarding 
the IBEC's potential impacts on fire services and facilities. I anticipate having their responses by Friday, October 1th. 

Regards, 
Fred 

Fred Jackson: Senior Planner: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard . 4t1i Floor, Inglewood. CA 90301 
V(310) 412··5230. F(310) 412··5681 : fljackson@cityofinglewood.org 

EXCELLENCE in Public Service. CoMl\lllTMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 


